
July 31, 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Member, 
 
Thank you for your membership in Blaze Credit Union. As we continue on this journey with you, we 
constantly strive to provide you with the best products possible.  As a part of this effort, we have 
reviewed the savings accounts offered to our members and have decided to no longer offer the 
WINcentive® Savings Account. 
 
Please let this letter serve as notice to you that your WINcentive® Savings Account will be 
closed on or after October 1, 2024. All funds in your WINcentive® Savings Account will be 
transferred to your Share Savings Account at the time the account is closed. If you have automatic 
deposits, withdrawals or payments to this account, please notify those who will be affected by this 
closure. 
 
As a sign of our appreciation for your understanding, Blaze will be depositing an additional $50 gift* 
into your Share Savings Account at the time your WINcentive® Savings Account is closed and the 
funds transferred.  
 
You may choose to voluntarily close your WINcentive® Savings Account at any time before we close 
the account.  If you close your account, the withdrawal penalty will be waived but you will not 
receive the $50 gift.  
 
Please contact us if you have any questions at 651.215.3500 or 888.347.7473. 
 
We look forward to continuing to serve your financial needs in the future on your road of life. 
 
*1099MISC may apply if gifts are paid in one calendar year exceeds $600. 
 


